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MINUTES OF THE FLOOR MEETING 
OF THE 

ASSEMBLY COMMITTEE ON WAYS AND MEANS 
 

Seventy-Fifth Session 
June 1, 2009 

 
 
The Committee on Ways and Means was called to order by 
Chair Morse Arberry Jr. at 8:48 p.m. on Monday, June 1, 2009, behind the bar 
of the Assembly. 
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: 

 
Assemblyman Morse Arberry Jr., Chair 
Assemblywoman Sheila Leslie, Vice Chair 
Assemblywoman Barbara E. Buckley 
Assemblyman Marcus Conklin 
Assemblyman Mo Denis 
Assemblywoman Heidi S. Gansert 
Assemblyman Pete Goicoechea 
Assemblyman Tom Grady 
Assemblyman Joseph (Joe) P. Hardy 
Assemblyman Joseph M. Hogan 
Assemblywoman Ellen Koivisto 
Assemblywoman Kathy McClain 
Assemblyman John Oceguera 
Assemblywoman Debbie Smith 
 

STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
Mark Stevens, Assembly Fiscal Analyst 
Patti Adams, Committee Manager 
 

Chair Arberry indicated that it was necessary to vote an Assembly bill out of 
Committee which had been previously heard and turned the meeting over to 
Mark Stevens, Assembly Fiscal Analyst, who explained the proposed 
amendment reduced the appropriation in the bill. 
 
Assembly Bill 558:  Makes an appropriation for the continuation of programs 

dedicated to promoting citizen volunteerism. (BDR S-1291) 
 

ASSEMBLYWOMAN MCCLAIN MOVED TO AMEND AND DO 
PASS A.B. 558. 
 
ASSEMBLYMAN HARDY SECONDED THE MOTION. 
 
THE MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

http://www.leg.state.nv.us/Session/75th2009/Bills/AB/AB558.pdf�
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There being no further business before the Committee, Chair Arberry adjourned 
the meeting at 8:50 p.m. 
 
 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED: 
 
 
 

  
Patti Adams 
Committee Manager 
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